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Schedule BPB-7

Blake Mertens

----- Original Message-----

From: John Brown, Jr. [mailto:jbrown@segainc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2004 1:38 PM

To: Brad Beecher

Subject: Bonding in 2002

Brad-

Per your request I offer the following information about Sega's Bonding experience in 2002.

Sega was a bidder on your Gas Turbine Generator installation project at the Energy Center in Sarcoxie,
MO. in December 2001. ** *k

We were informed by Empire in January 2002 that they had selected Patch as the successful Bidder
therefore Sega was not required to produce a Bond.
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- If you have any questions I would be glad to discuss the subject in further detail.

John Brown, Jr., PE
President, CEO
Sega, Inc.
913-681-2881

11/3/2004




